

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

APPROPRIATIONS SUBCOMMITTEE ON GENERAL GOVERNMENT

REP. TOM KUHN CHAIR

COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

Tuesday, May 20, 2025

9:00 AM

Room 352, State Capitol Building

The House Appropriations Subcommittee on General Government was called to order by Chair Kuhn.

The Chair requested attendance to be called:

Present: Reps. Kuhn, VanWoerkom, Kelly, Maddock and Snyder.

Absent: None. Excused: None.

Tina Anderson, Chief of Staff of the Department of State, Liz Thomas, President of Digital Solutions Division of Tyler Technologies, and Abby Diaz, Chief Administrative Officer of Tyler Technologies appeared before the subcommittee to present on the Michigan Transparency Network (MiTN) their new Campaign Finance Disclosure Platform. Questions and answers followed. Glenn Daffern, Project Management Director at the Department of Technology, Management, and Budget (DTMB), came to the microphone to answer a question about DTMB quality assurance reporting.

Representative Snyder moved to approve minutes from the meeting held on May 15, 2025. There being no objections, minutes were approved.

There being no further business before the committee, Chair Kuhn adjourned the meeting at 10:30 AM.

Representative Tom Kuhn, Chair

Michael Cnossen Committee Clerk mcnossen@house.mi.gov